BDAA Newsletter, April 2016

Professor Declan
Anderson 1920 -
2016

It is with much sadness that we have
learned of the death of Professor
Declan Anderson. He died peacefully
on the morning of Easter Sunday. You
may read an obituary by following the
link.

Read more.

signed messages, and a parting gift...

Read more.

Gordon Gray
Retirement

Gordon Gray, after recent semi-
retirements, has now fully retired. At a
gathering in the Dental School on
Friday 18th March Susan Hooper
paid tribute to him for all he has done
for the School and, on behalf of
friends and colleagues, presented
him with a greetings card full of

New Head of
School

The University of Bristol, School of
Oral and Dental Sciences is pleased
to announce the appointment of
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Professor Peter Robinson as the
Head of School and who took up his
post on 4th January 2016. Professor
Robinson is a Professor of Dental
Public Health and has wide
experience in research and teaching,
particularly outreach. This will
provide an opportunity to further ...

Read more.

New Reunion Report Received

A new reunion report has been received. Read about it here

Read more.

Forthcoming Reunions:

We have received details concerning reunions being planned by years '96, '76 and '81.
Find details by clicking here

If you're thinking of organising a reunion for your particular year then please get in touch through
the website www.bristoldentalalumni.co.uk
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